Debra Thom pson

From: Madonna Parks <madonna.parks@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 10, 2023 10:45 AM

To: Assembly

Cc: Barbara Thurston; Carleen Mitchell; Cole Cummins
Subject: APE| Review

Assembly,

We have read the APEI review. It's an easy-to-read, actionable document. A detailed roadmap for the
Borough. It leaves no questions as to what needs to be fixed, provides instructions on how to fix
those areas and a plan to go forward.

We hope the Assembly's next step, after a public review of the document, is to implement the APE|
recommendations.
Transparency and the safety of the community is key here.

Sincerely,
Madonna and RD Parks



Debra Thomeson

From: Jeff dunham <dunhamjeff@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 1:16 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: APE| Recommendation

To Petersburg Borough,

| have read the APEI Report. Please Please implement all the APEI recommendations. Please make sure history does not
repeat itself. The Borough and its families should never have to endure trauma like this again.

Thanks,
Jeff Dunham



Debra Thomeson

From: Teresa Dunham <dunhamteresa78@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 1:19 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: AEPI REVIEW

I am Molly Parks aunt Teresa. I have read the AEPI report.

Please implement all AEPT recommendations. Please follow through with each department on a regular
basis and verify that protocol is being realized. The crash that took the life of my niece Molly and her
coworker Marie and injured Catherine, was allowed to happened because of poor management starting at
the top. I really hope that everyone in a management position takes the hiring process and background
checks serious every time. Everyone deserves to be safe at their job. Oh how I wish Molly was
protected from Christopher Allen that day.

I will finish by saying,

Molly, Molly, Molly our Alaska Girl. Loved always. @ @ @

Sent from my iPhone

Sent from my iPhone



Debra Thomeson

From: G Lackermann <lazylack2@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 1:19 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: Borough

To the Petersburg Borough

My family and | have read and discussed the APEI Report. As it seems to try to cover our issues, we are still concerned
about year to year, on going follow up and staff review. Those in charge were not professional, informed and caring
leaders. If left on their own they my regress back into their lazy, thoughtless and dangerous habits. Please do not allow
history to repeat itself!

Thank-you,
Chris Lackermann



Debra Thomeson

From: Rose Giunta <rosegiunta3plus2@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 2:22 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: APEIl report

To the Petersburg Bough,
It was interesting in reading the article to find out what the insurance company is asking you to work on.
It sounds like they're not going to enforce it and again that concerns me. I am part of the community
that comes in visits often, I absolutely need to know that my granddaughter and myself would be safe
with your staff and what you have implemented. I will be coming in to question if you have put these
things into place that they've asked you to do my hopes are that you would agree with what they have
told you and that you would quickly implement . (All that was asked ) we would never want anything else
to happen like it did July 4.

Thank you

Rose Giunta
Sent from my iPhone



Debra ThomEson

From: ellen bentley <Inrn_emt@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 3:09 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: APEI RECOMMENDATIONS

I have read the APEI document. Please implement ALL their recommendations. Thank you.

Ellen Bentley

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




Debra Thomeson

From: Molly Dunham <mollymarie.dunham@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 4:03 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Apei report

My daughter and | have read the APEI report. For the future safety of burrough employees please implement all APEI
recommendations.

Sincerely,
Molly Dunham & Cameron Keeland



Debra Thomeson

From: Marilyn Dunham <dunhammarilyn@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 5:15 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: APEI REPORT

I have read the APEI report. Please implement ALL APEI recommendations.

Marilyn Dunham



Debra ThomEson

From: Clint Dunham <dunhamclint@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 5:15 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: APEl report - Judge Parks YWF§

I have read the APEI report. Please implement all APEI recommendations.

L 4 4 4



Debra Thomeson

From: Janet Kvernvik <kvernvikj@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 7:46 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: APE| Report

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Thank you Borough Assembly for taking the initiative in having APEI do a safety review!! | have read report and now
hope to hear that it’s being followed. Let’s keep our community safe. Janet Kvernvik



Debra Thompson

A AL M s kvt e St = B B S A R
From: Carin Christensen <clchristensen@mail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 6:53 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: APEI report
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To whom it may concern:

I have read the APEI report. Please implement all APEI recommendations and make the document
available to the public.

Sincerely,
Carin Christensen



Debra Thompson

T e A S e R P A A AR e L E L e A S S e PO A S e A M AT £ S e
From: Sue Williams-Judge <swjudge@uw.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 11:22 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: APEl report
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

My niece, Molly Parks, and another Burrough employee Marie, died in a tragic incident in 2016. Sad but true -
this was a preventable incident. It was simple common sense to not let a Burrough employee with history of
seizures who was not allowed to lifeguard be allowed to drive a Burrough vehicle.

| would like to encourage the Burrough to implement all APEI recommendations so that future events like
what happened to my beloved niece never, ever happen again.

Sincerely,

Sue Williams-Judge

Sue Williams-Judge, MN, ARNP

Strong Bones Coordinator

Teaching Associate
UWMC Outpatient Rheumatology Clinic| UW Medicine

10330 Meridian Ave. North §
OFFICE: (206) 668-6123 FaX: (2

250 | Seattle, WA 98133

68-6178 CELL: (206) 228-7024

EMAIL: swjudge@uw.edu WEB: uwmedicine.org

fow o @

Pronouns | She, her



Debra Thomeson

From: Robert Ford <nezpercebf@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 11:23 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: APEI

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

I have read all recommendations from APEI. Please implement all recommendations.

Sent from my iPhone



Debra Thomeson

From: carey case <careygwen@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2023 6:55 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: APEI Review.

Assembly Members,

I have read the APEI review of the Safety and Human Resource policies and practices that were in place on July 4,
2016. | thank you for moving forward with a review and would urge you to accept all of the recommendations for
change made in the report. | also ask that you provide the report to the public for review prior to your next meeting.
Thank you,

Carey and Ben Case

Get Outlook for iOS



